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Free bus travel these 
school holidays
from 23 September  
to 8 October*

Griffith

*Terms and conditions: To take advantage of this free bus travel for 16 days, simply board the bus and you will be given a free ticket by 
the bus driver. Free travel between 23 September and 8 October 2023 inclusive, and only within the Griffith Buslines bus network which 
includes Routes 940, 941, 942, 943, 944, 945, and 946. Visit www.griffithbuslines.com.au for details.

Simply board a bus between Saturday 23 September and Sunday 8 October*, 
get your free ticket from the driver and go!

To find out more about Griffith’s new bus network and to plan your trip,  
scan the QR Code below or visit transportnsw.info/griffith-bus

Get out and about these school holidays and explore Griffith.


